
Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 23rdJune 2024  - Year B  

 

Banyo Nundah Catholic Parish  

Our mission is to be a welcoming, prayerful, embracing parish, united in Christ, strengthening the faith and transforming 
the spiritual life of the community.  We aim to be caring and responsive, sharing the Good News, and living the values of 

the Gospel. 

Dear Parishioners, 
 
A number of children in our Parish have been enrolled by their parents during 
the past week to participate in our second and final children’s sacramental 
program; this time the Sacraments will be Penance and Eucharist.  The children 
will actually commence the program once school resumes in the next school 
semester (i.e. the weekend of the 13th and 14th of July).  I would ask for your 
prayerful of these Candidates until they finish their journey of initiation into 
the Church in late August. 
 
The other major sacramental program that is current is our Rite of Christian 
Initiation of Adults (RCIA).  A brief progress report.  Our four Catechumens 
(soon to be Elect) and our sole Candidate have passed the midpoint in their 
preparation.  Together, the RCIA team (which includes Catechists, Sponsors 
and the five Candidates) have met on seven occasions, six more meetings 
remain.  The next critical point in their life-changing experience will be their 
enrolment in the Book of the Elect; this will occur on Sunday, July 7, during the 
9:30am Mass.  Again, just like I have requested your prayerful support for the 
children in the Sacramental Program (in the previous paragraph), please keep 
these five RCIA Candidates in your prayers too.  Their planned date of 
reception into the Catholic Church will be Sunday, 25 August. 
 
The end of the financial year (EOFY) will soon be upon us.  Coinciding with the 
EOFY is the Parish’s issuing of boxes of new Planned Giving (PG) Envelopes for 
those who have opted to continue using them as a means of financially 
supporting the pastoral work of the Parish.  The boxes are ready for collection 
this weekend.  So, if you are a PG Envelope contributor, please check for and 
collect your box of Envelopes this weekend. 
 
The school mid-year vacation has begun again, it effectively started on Friday 
afternoon.  Once again, I issue my general warning to everyone to be careful 
whenever and wherever you take to the roads during the next fortnight.  Road 
traffic always intensifies whenever school vacations occur, so please drive 
carefully and safely come back home to us, if you are travelling anywhere. 
 
Last weekend, I began our 2024 campaign to fill vacant positions of the Parish 
Pastoral Council (PPC).  I was delighted to see a good number of Parishioners 
collect and take away with them, the A5 size PPC dual information sheet and 
nomination form.  I hope for our Parish’s sake, that with so many taking home 
that form, that it will translate into a bumper crop of nominations being 
received.  Seek the guidance of the Holy Spirit as you discern whether this is a 
ministry that you can participate in, and if you can (and I hope that you will do 
so), please complete the nomination form, stick it inside the PPC Nominations 
envelope, and either place it on one of the Mass Collection baskets, or give it 
to me personally, or drop it in to the Parish Office no later than 30 June.  Thank 
you! 
 
May the Lord bless your endeavours throughout the week ahead. 
 
Fr Dan 
Parish Priest 
 
 

 

PARISH DIRECTORY 
Parish Office:  136 Buckland Road, Nundah  4012  
          (corner Buckland Road & Bage Street) 
Ph:  3324 3870 
Email: nundah@bne.catholic.net.au 
Website: www.banyonundahcatholic.org.au  
Facebook:  Banyo Nundah Catholic Parish 
PARISH OFFICE HOURS 
Monday - Friday 9.00am - 4.00pm 
                    
PARISH TEAM 
Fr Daniel Redhead  -  Parish Priest  
Email: pp.nundah@bne.catholic.net.au     
Ph:  3324 3874    
Ms Debra Visser  -  Parish Manager 
Email: nundah@bne.catholic.net.au 
Mrs Carmel Spargo  -  Finance Officer 
Email: nundah.finance@bne.catholic.net.au 
Mrs Angela Greathead  -  Sacramental Coordinator 
Email: sc.nundah@bne.catholic.net.au 
Ms Catherine Byrnes  -  Local Safeguarding  
 Representative 
Email: lsr.nundah@bne.catholic.net.au 
STOPLine If you think it’s wrong ...report it. 
STOPLine Phone: 1800 304 550 
Email: AOB@stoplinereport.com 
 
MASS CENTRES 
Corpus Christi Church  65 Bage Street, Nundah  
Holy Trinity Church  352 St Vincent’s Road, Banyo  
 
PARISH SCHOOLS 
St Pius V Primary  Mr Peter Gordon  -  Principal    
Ph:  3267 7306    
Email: pbanyo@bne.catholic.edu.au 
St Joseph’s Primary  Mrs Renae Collier  -  Principal 
Ph: 3266 2405 
Email:  pnundah@bne.catholic.edu.au  
Mary MacKillop College Mrs Erin Wedge  -  Principal 
Ph:  3266 2100        
Email: mmc@bne.catholic.edu.au 
 
RECONCILIATION 
Saturday 4pm  -  5pm Holy Trinity Church, Banyo 
 
WEEKEND MASS TIMES 
Corpus Christi, Nundah  -  Saturday (vigil) 6pm  
and Sunday 9.30am   
Holy Trinity, Banyo  -  Sunday 7.30am and 5pm 
 
WEEKDAY MASS TIMES 
Corpus Christi, Nundah  
Monday 7am and Friday 9am  
Holy Trinity, Banyo 
Wednesday 9am and Thursday 6.30pm   
 
ST VINCENT DE PAUL 
All enquiries for assistance Ph: 1800 846 643      
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Please Pray for  
Those who are sick:  
John Davies, Vanessa Gomez, Lewis Family, Justin Carr, 
Virgil Lee and Doug Desouza. 
 

Recently Deceased 
John Carr, Norman Seeburn 
 

 Lord, show them your loving care 
This list will be refreshed at the beginning of each month.  

If you know someone who needs to remain on this list,  
please contact the Parish Office. 

 

STEWARDSHIP 
“The he asked them, ‘Why are you 
terrified?  Do you not yet have faith?’” 

  – Mark 4:40 
 
Do you really trust God?  Is God your first choice or last resort?  Is 
your faith something you just do on Sunday or do you live the 
Gospel message every day of the week?  Many of us know about 
God.  How many of us have a personal relationship with Him?  Start 
now, open your heart to receive our Lord.  Talk and listen to Him 
every day.  Move your discipleship from head knowledge to heart 
knowledge. 
 
A VOCATION VIEW 
Jesus says “Quiet now! Be Calm! To the strong winds in today’s 
Gospel. How often do we allow Jesus to calm the distractions in our 
lives that make it difficult for us to trust in Him who calls even the 
wind to be quiet?  
 
EXPOSITION AND ADORATION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT 
What better way to spend a dedicated hour every week than in the 
actual presence of Our Lord Jesus Christ!  An appeal to young adult 
and older male parishioners is particularly sought to fill the needed 
early hours. Contact Colina at northside.adoration.bn@gmail.com 
for more details.  
 
Exposition and Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament at Holy Trinity 
Banyo will only be available from 8am until midnight from 11th 
June until 23rd July.  Regular hours will recommence from Tuesday 
30th July.  The hours for Corpus Christi remain unchanged. 
 
Permanent dedicated adorers needed for the following HOLY 
HOURS *MOST URGENT HOURS NEEDED ASAP 

 
 

Acknowledgement of Country 
‘We, the parishioners of the Banyo Nundah Catholic Parish, 
acknowledge the Turrbal and Yuggera Peoples, who are the 

Traditional Custodians of this land. We pay respect to the Elders 
past, present and future and extend that respect to other 

Aboriginal and Torres  Strait Islander People present.    
 

CORPUS CHRISTI HOLY TRINITY 

MONDAYS TUESDAYS TUESDAYS 

4pm* 2am 11am* 

 3am  

6am 

SIGNS OF HOPE - PEOPLE OF FAITH 
Singer-guitarist Peter Kearney concert-reflection.  
Saturday 20th July, 11.30am. in Holy Trinity Church, Banyo.  
Gold coin donation. Children free. Refreshments will be available. 
RSVP to nundah@bne.catholic.net.au for catering purposes.   In 
concert, Peter will weave songs, stories, and reflections about 
people whose faithful lives have brought hope and compassion 
into our world. Peter’s hymns and songs, published in fifteen 
albums, include ‘Fill My House’, ‘The Beatitudes’ and 'Where is 
Your Song my Lord?'.    

Catholic Foundations Course: ‘A People on Mission’ 
Are you seeking a deeper understanding of the Catholic Faith? The 
Archdiocesan Centre for Catholic Formation has opened 
registrations for the fourth module in their Catholic Foundations 
course  — “A People on Mission”. 
 
Module 4 will engage participants in what it means to be a people 
on mission in the context of the Church and how to live out this 
mission. 
 
The first of 9 sessions will be on the evening of Monday 22 July 
with opportunities to participate in person or via regional hubs.   
A discount is available for groups of 5 or more people registering 
together. 
 
Each module of the Catholic Foundations course is open to all, and 
you do not need to have completed previous modules in order to 
register for Module Four. 
 
When: Starting Monday 22 July 
Where: Xavier Hall, Holy Spirit Seminary, Banyo 
Time: 7 pm - 9 pm 
Further details at www.catholicformation.com.au 
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Sacramental Journey News 

Preparation for Penance and Eucharist will begin next term, see 
dates below. 
 
Sacraments of Penance and Eucharist 
July 13/14   Commitment Masses for  
     Penance and First    
     Holy Communion (all   
     weekend) 
 
July 13 Penance workshop 1 (All 

workshops are held on a Saturday in the parish 
office, Cnr of Bage St and Buckland Rd, Nundah.  
Session times 10.30-12pm or 12.30-2pm or 2.30-
4pm) 

 
July 20    Penance workshop 2 
July 27/28    Sacrament of Penance (First Rite) at various   
     times (all at Banyo)  
EUCHARIST 

August 3  Eucharist workshop 1 
August 10 Eucharist workshop 2 
August 21/22 First Holy Communion practice 
church (Wed Banyo 4-5pm, Thurs Nundah 4-5pm) 
August 24/25 - First Holy Communion 6pm Mass 
Nundah, 7.30am and 5pm Banyo  
September 1- First Holy Communion 9.30am 

Mass Nundah. 

If you have any questions, please email me: 
sc.nundah@bne.catholic.net.au 
God Bless, 
Angela Greathead   
Banyo Nundah Sacramental Co-ordinator 

Planned Giving Envelopes have arrived! 
For those currently giving by envelopes, your box of envelopes 
should be at the rear of the church for collection.  If you are 
missing your envelopes, they may have been sent to the other 
church. 
 
Please let me know if you are missing your box of envelopes.   
 
Beware – your envelopes numbers may have changed.  Do not 
use any envelopes from your current box after 30th June. 
Discard all unused envelopes. 
Thank you, Debra 
 
Peter’s Pence Collection – Next Weekend 
The Peter's Pence Collection gives Catholics in Australia an 
opportunity to join in communion with the Catholic faithful 
throughout the world in support of the charitable works of the 
Holy See.   
 
The Peter's Pence Collection is an annual collection of the 
Catholic Church around the world.  The collection allows the Holy 
Father to respond to the most needy throughout the world, to 
offer timely, effective emergency assistance to our suffering 
brothers and sisters.   
 
Please come prepared for this leaving collection.  
 
Please Help Children in Sri Lanka 
I am reaching out to you once again for donations of small 
clothing, soft toys, preloved unlocked phones, laptops and gift 
items to ship to poor children in Sri Lanka.   There will be a 
collection box at the back of the church or kindly drop things off 
at my home (92 Red Hill Rd, Nudgee) before the 22nd of June.  
I can also pick things up.  For more information or to arrange 
collection of your kind donations please phone Olivia (Mobile 
0431 910 839). 
 
My Sincere gratitude for your generous support,  
 Olivia    
 
Found 
A pair of glasses were found in the car park at Corpus Christi after 
9am Mass on Friday last — 14 June.  If you are missing a pair, 
please call in to the Parish Office to claim.  Thank you. 
 
Morning Tea — Next Weekend 
Please stay for a warming cuppa after 7:30am Mass at Holy 
Trinity Banyo next Sunday, 30 June. 

PARISH GIVING APP 
The Archdiocese in conjunction with the Archdiocese Development 
Fund have created an app for parishioners to use to contribute to 
Parish Giving. Look for Banyo Nundah Parish in one of the app 
stores below or on the website.    
 
Your contribution can be made using the website and apps:   

 
http://parishgiving.brisbanecatholic.org.au/ 

 

https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?
id=com.webgatetec.parishgiving  
 

https://apps.apple.com/us/app/parishgiving/
id1505667807?ls=1  
  

Don’t forget you can connect with the parish on 
Facebook. Banyo Nundah Catholic Parish Make sure 
you like our page... 
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PARISH MINISTRIES  

      
WHS Representative   

Mrs Patricia Corfield   
Email: nundah@bne.catholic.net.au 

 

Youth Activities Coordinator 
Mr Henri Knol  

Email:  banyonundahyouth@gmail.com 
 

Parish Computer Project 
Email: parish_computers@bigpond.com  

 

Eucharistic Adoration 
"The greatest love story of all time  

is contained in a tiny white Host." Fulton J. Sheen 
Mrs Colina Knol    

Email: northside.adoration.bn@gmail.com 

 
BAPTISMS 

Please contact the parish office for a baptism pack.   
Families meet with Fr Dan for preparation. 

Baptisms are held at  
 Corpus Christi, Nundah on the 2nd Saturday of the month 

 Holy Trinity, Banyo on the 3rd Saturday of the month. 

Mass Settings 
Penitential Rite: 3E 
 

Gloria: Prayed 
 

Responsorial Psalm 
(R.)     Give thanks to the Lord, his love is everlasting. 
 
 

Gospel Acclamation 
Alleluia, alleluia! 
A great prophet has appeared among us; 
God has visited his people. 
Alleluia! 
 

Nicene Creed: Prayed 
 

Preface of Ordinary Time: 3 
 

Eucharistic Prayer: 3 
 

Eucharistic Acclamation: 3 
 

Readings  13th Sunday in Ordinary Time  

First Reading   Wisdom 1:13-15, 2:23-24 

Second Reading  2 Corinthians 8:7, 9, 13-15 

Gospel Reading  Mark 5:21-43 

Parish Events this Week  
 
Monday 24th June 
The Nativity of St John the Baptist 
7.00am  Mass, Corpus Christi Nundah  
8.00am Adoration for 24 hours, Corpus Christi Nundah 
 
Tuesday 25th  June 
8.00am Adoration until midnight, Holy Trinity Banyo 
 
Wednesday 26th June 
9.00am Mass, Holy Trinity Banyo 
 
Thursday 27th June  
6.30pm Mass, Holy Trinity Banyo 
 
Friday 28th June 
St Irenaeus, bishop, martyr 
9.00am  Mass, Corpus Christi Nundah 
 
Saturday 29th June  
6.00pm Vigil Mass, Corpus Christi Nundah 
 
Sunday 30th June 
7.00am Rosary, Holy Trinity Banyo 
7.30am Mass,  Holy Trinity Banyo  
9.00am Rosary, Corpus Christi Nundah  
9.30am Mass, Corpus Christi Nundah   
5.00pm  Mass, Holy Trinity Banyo  

CORPUS CHRISTI REPAIR AND RESTORATION FUNDRAISING DRIVE 
TARGET $1,000,000 

To date, we have raised $220, 172.34 towards our target of 
$1 million. Thank you to all those who have contributed to this 
important cause. 

Of course, we are still working towards our target of $1 million.  If 
you are able to contribute towards the cost of restoration and 
repair work to our beautiful heritage-listed Corpus Christi Catholic 
Church, please use the details below for donations.  Thank you for 
your financial assistance. 

Fr Daniel Redhead   

 
Account Name: Church Restoration 
BSB: 064-786 
Account Number: 100 025 586 
Description:  Please include your name here unless you wish to 
remain anonymous. 
Cash or Cheque: Envelopes are available at the rear of the church. 


